
 

 

Salvete!  

 We are in the last few weeks of school! Coming up next week, we have the solar eclipse 
viewing. We have glasses for students and parents who might like to join us in the open campus 
viewing spot! This is a regular full day of school, but if you plan on taking your scholar home after 
the eclipse, please be sure to check them out in the office. We also have our field trip coming up on 
the 12th! We wrapped up The Courage of Sarah Noble this week and will begin our new set of books 
by Beatrix Potter next week. Thanks to everyone for the wonderful celebration we had for the 
resurrection of our Lord and Savior on Tuesday! 

Deborah Lazenby 

“To the Glory of God and the Salvation of Man” 

Our Savior Lutheran School 

This week: 

Spelling: Reviewing Vowel Teams 

Reading: The Tale of Peter Rabbit 

Math: Lesson 18-multidigit column addition 

History: The Convict Settlement 

Science: Rocks and Minerals 

Upcoming Dates: 

April 6th: Quiz Night 

April 8th: Solar Eclipse 

April 12th: Health Museum/Overnight Camp Out at OSL 

 


